
 

Notice of Closure​
 On the Occasion of Sharadiya Durga Puja – 2025 

This is to inform all concerned that all the activities of NBER office will remain closed from 
30th September (Tuesday) to 3rd October (Friday) on the occasion of Sharadiya Durga 
Puja ,2025. Normal activities will resume on 4th October (Saturday). All are requested to 
take note accordingly. 

We extend our best wishes to everyone on this festive occasion. 

  

By Order,​
 Office Secretary​
 National Bureau of Economic Research Bangladesh​
 29th October, Monday  

 

  

 


